
Town of Summit  

 
The Town Board met in regular session on December 2nd, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall.  President 

Frank Eccles present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-

finance officer, Arlo Anderson, David VanElacker, Calvin Pies, Jen Brus, David Lewandowski, Chris 

Lewandowski, David Cardwell, Sandy Lowery, Allen Amdahl, Mary Anderson, Larry Hayworth, Scott & 

Jessica Larsen and Jennica Pottebaum.      

Eccles called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications: complaints regarding snow removal 

were discussed.   

 Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. Motion 

carried. *Insert Claims  

 Old Business:  Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to approve a variance for Allen Amdahl. Motion by Eccles, 

second by Quale to approve the building permit for Allen Amdahl.  Motions carried.  

Delinquent water bills were discussed. 

Update on Crawford legal issue:   Mr. Crawford has 5 more days to respond from his 30 day service. 

New Business:  

Purchase of old Thurman surplus lots will be tabled until December 9th special meeting. 

Motion by Quale, second by Eccles to increase the household garbage rate by $5.00 per month for one person, 

$7.00 per month for 2 persons, $9.00 per month for 3 persons and $11.00 per month for 4 or more persons 

starting January 2020.  Water and sewer rates will remain the same.  Motion carried.   

Daycare – rate increase will be effective in January  

Maintenance report.  Parked vehicles in town have been identified for having issues with snow removal.   The 

residents will be sent letters and see if something can be worked out. 

Motion by Eccles, second by Quale to adjourn meeting. Motion carried. The next special meeting will be 

December 9th, 2019 at 7pm.  The next regular town board meeting will be Monday, January 6th, 2020 at 7:00pm 

at the town fire hall.   

Norma Arend, Finance Officer  

 


